

City of Racine Meeting Report

City Hall 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403 www.cityofracine.org

Committee of the Whole

Council President James T. Spangenberg
Alderman Jeff Coe, Alderman Robert Anderson, Alderman Michael Shields
Alderman Jim Kaplan, Alderman David L. Maack, Alderman Sandy Weidner
Alderman Raymond DeHahn, Alderman Q.A. Shakoor, II, Alderman Pete Karas
Alderman Thomas Friedel, Alderman Gregory Helding, Alderman Aron Wisneski
Alderman Ronald D. Hart, Alderman Robert Mozol

Tuesday, September 4, 2007

6:00 PM

City Hall, Room 205

06-2832

Subject: Communication from Jay Christie, President and CEO of Racine Zoological Society, requesting permission to meet with the Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services to discuss the possibility of utilizing existing parkland at Lakeview Park to create a parking lot for the zoo.

Recommendation of the Board of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 12-13-06: that the request be approved in principle and staff work to meet the proposals of the Board to maximize green space with camouflage of site.

Fiscal note: N.A.

A motion was made by that this be Deferred. The motion PASSED.

City of Racine Page 1